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Issued Date:  December 9, 2014 
 
Point of Contact:  Tony Jelinek, Assistant Director of Utilities, 308-233-3259 
 
Closure of 30th Avenue South of 11th Street 
 
The City of Kearney Utilities Department and Midlands Contracting Inc. announce that utility 
work will begin with the installation of sanitary sewer in 30th Avenue south of 11th Street.  
This work will start on Friday, December 12, 2014 at 9:00 a.m.  All lanes of traffic will be 
closed to south of 11th Street.  After the installation of the sanitary sewer, water mains will be 
installed.  The 30th Avenue corridor will be reopened for through traffic on or around 
February 20, 2015 with weather permitting. 
  
Motorists are to use caution in the area, to watch for construction workers and machinery, 
and to use an alternate route for travel. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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